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    NOTIFICATION 

 

This is for the information of all concerned that the Entrance Examination for 

admission in M. Sc. Botany (2017 batch) will be held on the 21st  of July, 2017 from 

11:00 a.m onwards in the Department of Botany, Nagaland University. The 

shortlisted candidates called for ‘Entrance Test’ will be displayed on July 18, 2017 in 

Nagaland University website/Departmental Notice Board. Aspiring applicants are 

advised to prepare from the B. Sc. (Hons.) syllabus for the entrance examination. All 

the questions will be of multiple choice questions. Applicants are also required to 

bring all their original certificates in support of their candidature. Failing which their 

admission will be denied.  

 

 

 

                                                            S/d 

     (Talijungla) 

    Head, Department of Botany  

    Nagaland University, Lumami. 
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